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Comments: As a frequent skier to Grand Targhee over the past 3 years, I have greatly enjoyed the entire "vibe"

of the area and have not experienced overcrowding or a lack of food choices.  So the proposal being put forth to

add on mountain restaurants doesn't seem to be needed at this time.  At least not large, sit down type facilities.

On mountain restrooms are needed.  My suggestion is to hold off on the on mountain dining and instead create

restrooms or small areas to obtain a hot beverage and get out of the weather.

 

The upgrades to snowmaking are needed.

 

The Northern Boundary Lift addition is needed.

 

As for expansion of the area boundaries into South Bowl, I know the proposal says it won't have a chair lift all the

way to Teton Canyon, which is good, but I am worried about the impact this expansion will have on nordic and

backcountry skiing in Teton Canyon.

 

The expansion into the Mono Trees would be welcome, but again, worried about the impact on Teton Canyon.

 

In my opinion, Targhee already has a lot of skiing terrain to offer.


